
FOR YOUR SAFETY 

HELP PROTECT YOURSELF, OUR STAFF  

AND OUR COMMUNITY 

 

ORANGETOWN HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT  

“DROP-OFF” CENTER 

COVID-19 ACCESS REGULATIONS & SAFETY GUIDELINES 

STOP- Do Not Enter the facility if you are experiencing symptoms 

of COVID -19 OR if you have tested positive in the last 14 days. 
 

Do Not Enter the Facility until directed to do so by attendant. 
 

Follow attendant’s instructions. 
 

Keep your windows rolled up. 
 

Wear facial covering.  Facial covering MUST be worn to enter the  

facility and MUST be worn PROPERLY at all times within the facility. 
 

Maintain at least 6 feet distance between yourself and others, 

(including staff). 
 

Consolidate visits- Please consolidate Bulk & Green Waste items in 

order to reduce trips to essential visits only.  
 

  Be Patient! - Your visit may be delayed by social distancing requirements. 

Be Mindful - Your fellow neighbors are waiting behind you in line.                

Proceed through the facility as safely and efficiently as possible. 


